
WHEREAS our military is tasked with protecting the United States of America at home and abroad;
and 

WHEREAS the purpose of law enforcement is to protect our local communities as well as enforce
the laws enacted by national, state, county, and municipal entities, and 

WHEREAS many law enforcement personnel are veterans of the armed forces; and 

WHEREAS law enforcement has much the same mission as our armed forces, just that the venue is
different; and 

WHEREAS there has been a significant increased threat to law enforcement personnel across these
United States; and 

WHEREAS there has been a recent increase of local governments to show signs of support for our
law enforcement; now 

THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED that the Non Commissioned Officers Association, as a veteran
service organization, will officially provide our unconditional support for our brothers and sisters,
whether they have served in the armed forces or not, based on our common values of service to

our citizenry. 

NCOA Representative Garry A. McClure
Force Master Chief, U.S. Navy (Ret)

President/National Commander 
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